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Tuesday 1st November 2022  
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Phonics Workshop for Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 Parents 
 
We will be holding phonics workshops for the parents/carers of children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 on Monday 
14th November in the Year 1 Intervention Room. One session will be at 9am and the other session will be at 3.30pm.  

 
Phonics is a key skill in developing your child’s reading and writing skills. Following a recent update from the DfE 
around phonics teaching, we have moved to Essential Letters and Sounds. This new phonics programme will support 
your children in making quick progress to become fluent and confident readers. During these workshops, we will go 
over the updates and changes you need to know about in relation to our new programme of study. We will also look 
at how we teach phonics at Stockwell and how you can support your child with reading and writing at home.  
 
Please email the office to let us know which session you will be attending. If you have any questions, please do not 
hesitate to ask. Thank you for your support and we look forward to seeing you there.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
Alice Mansell                                            Eduardo Serra  
Assistant Headteacher                            Phonics Lead  
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